
Exhibit N
BALTIMORE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 

DATE:   October 21, 2003   

TO:    BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
FROM:   Dr. J. Hairston, Superintendent 

SUBJECT: Request to Declare Surplus Property at Chapel Hill Elementary School

ORIGINATOR: J. Robert Haines, Deputy Superintendent of Business Services 
 
RESOURCE 
PERSON(S): Donald F. Krempel, Ph.D., Executive Director 

Department of Physical Facilities 
 Richard Cassell, P.E., Administrator 

Office of Engineering and Construction 
J. Kurt Buckler, P.E., Head of Engineering 
Office of Engineering and Construction 

 

RECOMMENDATION 
 

That the Board of Education approves a request to surplus a parcel of property. 
 

***** 
 

Request to Declare Surplus Property at Chapel Hill Elementary School. 
 

Appendix I – Request to Declare Surplus Property at Chapel Hill Elementary School 
 



Appendix I 
 

Request to Declare Surplus Property at Chapel Hill Elementary School 
October 21, 2003 

 
On July 13, 1999, the Board of Education approved a thirty (30) foot wide easement 

along the western edge of the property line of Chapel Hill Elementary School.  This parcel of 
land would be used to provide a public roadway for access to future development in the vicinity 
of our school property.  Baltimore County Government has requested that this .299-acre parcel of 
land be conveyed to the County in Fee so that it may become part of a public roadway. The 
Department of Physical Facilities requests approval to declare surplus this parcel of property at 
the Chapel Hill Elementary School. 
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